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Sales Channel Transition Notice 
(Notification - P1905022-DIGI) 

June 25, 2019 

 
To:   

 

Our Valued Digi-Key Electronics Customer 
 

Overview: 
 
 

 
The purpose of this notification is to communicate that Renesas Electronics America, Inc. 
(REA) is transitioning tape and reel service vendors for select Opto-Couplers.  The current 
vendor (HGMDeviceDynamics, Inc.) will be replaced by Avnet, Inc. 
 
Avnet, Inc. will provide the same tape and reel services as HGMDeviceDynamics, Inc. is 
providing today.  There is no change to the part number, form, fit, or function of the product. 
  

Affected Products: 
 

A review of our records indicates the list of products below may affected your company. 
 

 Booking Part Number  

PS2505L-4-E3-A 

PS2501L-4-E3-A 

 
Part numbers given in this list are for active part numbers in REA database at the time of 
this notification. 
 

Key Dates:  Sales transition begins.  Cross shipment of products from 
the previous and the new tape & reel vendor may occur for 
a brief period. 

July 1st, 2019 

 

 
Response: 

 

 
No response is required.  REA will consider this notification approved 30 days after its 
issue.   
 
If the customer provides a timely acknowledgement, the customer shall have 90 days (an additional 60 days) from 
the date of receipt of this notification in which to make any objections to the notification. If the customer does not 
make any objections to this notification within 90 days of the receipt of the notification, then Renesas will consider 
the notification as approved. If customer cannot accept the notification, then the customer must provide Renesas 
with a last time buy demand and purchase order. 
 

Please contact your REA sales representative for any questions or comments. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Renesas Electronics America, Inc. 
  


